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Meetings 
11/6 NO MEETING - Election Day 
11/13 Aquabats Set up/Clean up 
11/20 Dragons Set up/Clean up 
11/27 Lightnings Set up/Clean up 

 
All meetings at Nut Swamp 

 

Events 
 

11/17-18 Venture Campout  
11/17 Scouting for Food 

  
 

Reminder: Please arrive for the regular 
Tuesday meetings by 7:25p.m. 
 

Recent Events 
 
Walk for Diabetes On Oct 14th, about 10 
scouts went to the Avon-by-the-Sea 
boardwalk for a five mile walk for 
diabetes, raising about $425 in 
donations. 
 
Belle Plains Biking and Haunted Hayride  
On October 19-21, we went on a biking 
trip in Cape May.  Some of the group 
arrived at Belle Plains State Park on 
Friday and the majority on Saturday.  

 

On Saturday, we drove to downtown 
Cape May with our bikes. Half of the 
group followed the historic trail, and half 
rode around different streets.  We both 
had pizza for lunch.  After riding around 
for a while, we drove back to the 
campsite, where we had dinner.  
Unfortunately, the haunted hayride was 
canceled, but we made a campfire 
instead.  The weather was also great – it 
didn’t even rain! 
 

Submitted by David Palframan 
 

Coming Events 
 
Venture Camping The Venture Camping 
Trip will be held from Saturday, 
November 17 to Sunday, November 18.  
We'll be heading to Stokes State Forest in 
Branchville, NJ, and staying in two small 
cabins.  There will be no cots, so make 
sure you bring a pillow and a little extra 
padding.  We'll spend Saturday 
afternoon hiking, and a bagged lunch 
will be needed for Saturday.  Permission 
slips are due on the November 13 
meeting, and only High school students 
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are allowed on this trip.  It looks to be a 
fun weekend full of hiking and camping, 
so hope to see you there! 
 

Submitted by Kevin Boston 
 
Scouting for Food Plan to collect your 
food, and return it on Saturday, 
November 17th. Details at the11/13 
meeting. 
 

Note from the Editor 
 

ATTENTION ACTIVITY LEADERS!!! 
 
This year, I’d like to continue to have 
activity leaders (Scout and/or Adult – 
Scout preferred) to provide a short write-
up to announce details for upcoming 
activities, and a short report of the trip 
afterwards.  
 
Send items no later than one week 
before the first meeting of the month.  
 
Items can be submitted via email (plain 
text or Word 97 compatible), regular 
mail, or by phone. Email is preferred.  

 
bostonron@home.com 

 


